
ENFORD VILLAGE HALL  

  

In view of Government advice the Spring and Summer Season of Film Nights has been 

cancelled.   Hopefully Film Nights will start again in September.   If all goes well, dates for the 

Autumn Season will be 22 September, 27 October and 24 November.  Film Nights are generally 

held on the fourth Tuesday of the month.    When the events are reinstated dates and film titles 

will be confirmed and publicised through the Newsletter and the Film Club mailing list.   If you 

would like to be included on the mailing list in future please contact 

enfordvillagehall@btinternet.com    

  

Clubs and Classes have been cancelled for the moment but please check with the relevant 

organisers and teachers in case they have alternative arrangements which they are organising.   If 

you would like contact details let me know. 

  

If you have booked a private event and you have to cancel or postpone due to all the restrictions, 

please contact the Booking Officer and your deposit will be returned.  Alternatively the deposit 

can be held pending a new date being arranged. 

  

In the meantime, if you have any queries or concerns please contact 01980 670501 or email 

enfordvillagehall@btinternet.com  

  

 


